
 

 

June 9, 2015 

 

 

Dear members of the RJC community: 

As we informed you in our last letter, the Board met again this Monday night, and we write 
to share our progress. 

We discussed the ongoing challenges and the profound impact on our shul community. The 
Board ultimately concluded that, in view of all these circumstances, the best course of 
action would be to achieve an amicable resolution with Rabbi Rosenblatt, and we are 
constructively engaged in discussions to that end.  

As you would expect, we have actively listened to and considered the spectrum of views 
within the congregation on this matter. We ask for your continued patience and a genuine 
respect for all as we work towards this goal. We will continue to keep you apprised. 

  

Respectfully, 

  

Executive Committee 

Riverdale Jewish Center 

 


